
LEGAL NOTICE 
THE HARTFORD COURANT 
PUBLICATION DATE:       THURSDAY, JULY 27, 2023 
 
 
LEGAL NOTICE 
GLASTONBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Glastonbury Town Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 
August 1, 2023, at 8:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Town Hall, 2155 Main Street, Glastonbury 
and/or by Zoom Video Conferencing to consider the proposed sale of Town-owned land at 277 Western 
Boulevard, a portion of Assessor’s Parcel W0003, totaling 6.72± acres, for $1.00 (One Dollar) to the 
Glastonbury Housing Authority. 
 
Dated at Glastonbury, CT this 26th day of July, 2023. 
 
GLASTONBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
By:  Thomas P. Gullotta, Chairman 

 
 

 
 


